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November 13, 2024 

 

The Honorable Ben Hansen      
Health and Human Services Committee     
Nebraska Legislature  

P.O. Box 94604  

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

Dear Chairman Hansen: 

 

This letter is to address the question of how Temporary Registered Environmental Health 

Specialist licenses are regulated in other states. 

 

The Department is not aware of a universal website that tracks all state licensing requirements, 

but is aware that some states, including Nevada, have temporary licenses. Nevada’s information 

can be found at 

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/Division/Research/Documents/RTTL_ExecOrder_BEHS.pdf   

 

Oregon also has a licensing option for military spouses. The application is available here: 

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/HLO/Forms/HLO_Supplemental_Military_Spouse-

Partner_Application.pdf  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicole M. Barrett 

Director, Office of Legislative Services 
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